
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can hardly believe it’s a week since we had snow! This week have been busy catching 
up with some of the things we planned to do last week including making Paddington’s   
favourite food—marmalade sandwiches. We have also been getting ready for our special 
Mother’s Day afternoon tea. Here are some pictures from our trip to the church.  

The children were very interested to explore parts of the church. Ivy: “These are 
the song numbers”. Freddie C: “It’s font where babies are christened.” Evie: “There 
is a piano because we sing songs in church.” They also enjoyed drawing pictures of 
all the things they learnt about. Well done Class 1!  


